
Facilities and Services 

A Standing Committee of the UWG Faculty Senate 

Meeting: December 12, 2014, 2:00 p.m. 

Room 12, Anthropology Building 

Minutes 
 

1.Call to order (Ben Steere, Chair). The meeting was convened at. Present: Seay, Steere, 

Hildebrandt, Olivieri, and Smallwood. 

 

2.The minutes from the meeting of September 30, 2014 were approved by a unanimous voice 

vote. 

 

3.Presentation on plans for renewal of Back Campus Drive (Brendan Bowen). Brendan Bowen 

presented plans for changes to Back Campus Drive that will reduce parking but make the 

area safer, sustainable, and support multimodal transportation. The plans can be found on 

the Facilities website. Highlights include replacing the road surface with a textured 

surface and leaving a one-way driving lane with swipe card access. Future plans include 

additional landscaping for shade, new accessibility ramps for the library, and new 

lighting. We will lose approximately 12 parking places, but parking places have been 

added near the Oaks building. 

 

The faculty commented that students currently use the area for drop offs, leading to 

congestion. The swipe card gate should address this problem.  
 

4. Extraneous furniture in TLC classrooms (Ben Steere on behalf of Molly McCullers). In an e-

mail exchange, Dr. McCullers expressed concern about the occasional presence of extra 

furniture in TLC classrooms. The committee discussed the issue and suggested discussing 

it with Annette Pritchard and in our departments. 

 

5. Adjournment. The meeting was adjourned at 2:45 p.m. 

 

 


